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Mr. Carlton Kammerer

Director, Office of Congressional
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1717 H Street, NW
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Washington, D. C. 20505

Dear Mr. Kammerer:

I would like to share with you a copy cf the enclosed
letter I received from my constituent regarding the problems
small practitioners have in complying with numerous NRC
regulations. I would greatly appreciate receiving any
information or comments you might have about the situation
which would help me in responding to my constituent's concerns.

Thanks very much for your kind help.

Si
ol




LANGSTON MEDICAL CLIN!C, INC

INTERNAL MEDICINE

JAMES K DeVORE MD
GASTROENTEROLOGY 3200 WEST WILSHIRE

JOMN W. DeVORE M D OKLAMOMA CITY, OKLAMOMA 73118 ERNEST G WARNER, JR.,. MD
HEMATOLOGY NEUROLOGY
ELECTROENCEPHALOGRAPHY
ROBIN R. GUNNING, MD
DAABETES ELIZABETH H. WHITE, M.D
PULMONARY DISEASE

:77 October }(4&- '_ » . ’ GARY L WORCESTER, MD
- \ ; CARDIOLOGY

The Honorable D
440 Russell Off
Washington, D.C.

Dear David:

I am enclosing a copy of a letter to The Nuclear Regulatory Commission.
I will give a brief outline of the reason t.at I am concerned. I need
to give you some of my background which you would not know. I have been
using radiocactive materials since 1948 when I worked with the research
in this area at The Ohio State University., I have been licensed for use
myself since I returned to practice in 1953. I am a charter member of
Southwestern Society of Nuclear Medicine and was a member of the original
Board of Directors. I am member of the National Society and am a2 fellow
of the American College of Nuclear Physicians. Despite this .
even though in the past I have been able to satisfy with no
the requirements for renewal of license, with the £filing for renewal on
the last occasion there were soO many questions that I had the best
clear physicist working in the medical area in ORlahoma prepare my
lx:a-lon. After he had done so the Commission came back with three
s of additional requirements, even though my practice is such that
ple use of the isotopes takes place in which no one other than
handles the isotopes at any time.

The enclosed regulation will further restrict my ability to practice.
Already because of similar regulations I have discontinued the use of
any therapeutic isotopes except radiocactive phosphorus in my hematology
patients. After many years of giving radioactive iodine for thyroid
disease and using other therapeutic isotopes with a history
and no problems, the regula s made it i
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The regulations are increasing the cost of medical
sponsibility of medical 1isotope

care ané placing re-

use in the hands of a few institutions.

Yours very gincerely,

.

John W. DeVore, M.D.
JWD: tm

Enclosure




